
Fellow Chatham Area Shaggers, 

What a great party we had last month! 

Thanks to Deb Baker for suggesting 

that we do a combined party with Bass 

Lake. We had a tremendous crowd 

with members from Chatham and Bass 

Lake at the Tiki Bar. I know it was short 

notice deal, so I need to thank Janet, 

Dawn, Patsy, and Nancy for getting 

things set up and all the decorations. 

The couples that danced in the Dancing 

with The Stars Contest performed a 

group dance for the folks there and 

really put on a great show. We raised 

$178 during the dance and with a few 

more donations we raised $300 to do-

nate to the Jim and Betsy Bryan Hos-

pice Home of UNC Health Care in Mar-

tha Howle’s name. Thank You to every-

one who gave money for this charity. 

Like I said this was a great party and 

hopefully we can do more of this in the 

future. 

Cynthia and I made the trip to SOS at 

the beach last week and we had a great 

time. The crowd and number of people 

has picked up from the last few that we 

have attended as the shaggers are feel-

ing more comfortable with getting out 

among the crowds. I know I danced 

more this trip than I have the last cou-

ple of times we have been there. Saw a 

lot of our old friends that we only see 

during SOS, and it was good to see 

more people out. I attended the ACSC 

Meeting Saturday morning, and one of 

the topics of the meeting was the con-

tinued support of SOS. I know I have 

said it many times before but if you 

have never been you need to try it. 

The busy time of the year is just around 

the corner with all the holidays coming 

up. We have got annual elections com-

ing up for board members in November 

so if there are any of you that would 

like to hold one of these positions 

please let me or any of the board mem-

bers know of your intensions. And as I 

have always said if you have any sug-

gestions or ideas that would help and 

or make our parties and socials better, 

please feel free to let the board mem-

bers know so we can talk about them 

at our meetings. The Chatham Area 

Shag Club is your club so please let us 

know what you are thinking and would 

like to see or anything you as members 

would like to get involved with and 

help with. 

Our next social is on October 9 starting 

at 5 o’clock at Captain Johns Dockside 

Seafood and Chigger Woods is our DJ 

for the evening. Everyone come out 

and dance and spend time with all of 

your friends. Hope to see all of you 

there.  

Make a new friend and ask someone 

you don’t know to dance! 

Jay 

Martha Mobley, Editor October 2022 Issue 

The President’s Letter 



Please visit the CASA website at 

www.chathamareashagassociation.weebly.com 

Martha Mobley - administrator 

336-263-0829 / myelbom@att.net 
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Cynthia Strickland 
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Please support your Club 

CHATHAM AREA SHAG ASSOCIATION 
Welcomes all our MEMBERS & GUESTS 

                

Please support our 

advertisers 



October 

Birthdays 

Larry Howle ......... 10/04 

S.O.S Radio is now on 
TuneIn and you can 
stream it on Alexa or 
Google Home by say-
ing “Play Sound of 
the Strand on TuneIn 
radio” we are on 
Facebook and twitter 
@soundofstrand..... 

October 

Anniversaries 

Bunkey & Judy Morgan 

 10/06 

Terry & Mike Leese 

 10/21 



For area parties – check out: 

www.shagdance.com 

www.shagtour.com 

www.keepshaggin.com 
 

N O T E S  F R O M  

T H E  E D I T O R  
Bringing your own beer, wine, or liquor is not permit-
ted.  Quality Inn & Suites’ ABC License can be re-
voked and the WSSC would have to relocate.  All 
members need to monitor the situation since WSSC 
has the most to lose!!! 

P L E A S E  R E M E M B E R  
Each of us needs to remember to tip or say 
“thank you” to those who serve us.    Let’s re-

member to show our appreciation for their ser-

vice.     Thank you 

 

We are a very friendly club – be sure to 

welcome our guests when you see a new 

face. 

I N T E R N E T  R A D I O  

Check out www.jukinoldies.com 
for some great music by some 
great DJs  

Don & Susan Evers 

Dance Lessons will be 

every Tuesday from now on 

Sending hugs 

& love to 

Larry Patterson 

 

Get Well Soon 









P. O. Box 1279 

Pittsboro, NC 27312 

October 2022October 2022October 2022   

The objective of the Chatham Area Shag Association is to bring people 

together with the mutual interest in shag dancing, socializing, developing 

friendships, and to preserve the shag dance and its music 

October SocialOctober SocialOctober Social   
Sunday October 9, 2022Sunday October 9, 2022Sunday October 9, 2022   

More Information Inside 

Chatham Area Shag Association 

Welcomes all new members; renewed 
members and guests. 

Be sure to welcome new folks and ask 
them to dance. 


